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“Impacting a broken 

and hurting world 

with the CHRIST of redeeming love” 

February/March Happenings  

 Our Spring Board meeting will 

be held on April 8.  At that time 

we hope to finalize leadership 

transition plans. 

Later that day a fundraiser will 

be held at the gym for Phase 3 

of it’s renovation project.  This 

phase will convert the old bath-

rooms into a physical fitness 

center that can be used by the 

community.  The fundraiser 

will be from 4:30—8 PM and 

will include a barbeque dinner, 

silent auction and entertain-

ment.  As always your prayers 

are appreciated. 

 

A group of students from 

Northwestern College was the 

first volunteer group for 2017.  

1)  Some of them worked on 

the gym addition project. 2) 

Others worked on removing 

some of the flooring in Lincoln 

Hall. 3) They also constructed 

a ramp for a disabled person.  

4)   One evening they took ad-

vantage of spring like weather 

and visited one of the local 

parks.  5.  Meet our youth ac-

tivities coordinator, Jason 

Elam and his family.  Jason 

oversees the summer camp 

program and basket ball pro-

grams.  6.  Jason is leading 

players in a prayers before 

their game.  Jason has a pas-

sion for bringing the message 

of Christ into the community. 
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